
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
DISTRICT OF CONNECTICUT 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

The United States Bankruptcy Court CLERK’S OFFICE in the Bridgeport 
Division is currently being renovated.   Beginning Monday, May 14, 
2018 and until further notice, the Bridgeport Division will be closed for 
approximately three to four weeks to public access.    

During this time, anyone needing to access Bridgeport case 
information,  file documents, or pay outstanding fees, can do so at the 
New Haven Clerk’s office or the Hartford Clerk’s office.   

Phone calls to the Bridgeport Clerk’s office phone numbers can 
continue to be made during this time. 

The renovation period will have no affect on court hearings/trials.  
Court hearings/trials will proceed as scheduled. 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  
 

 


